
 

                                                                             

 

24 June 2016 

Ref: HQN001 

Dear resident 

The Hornsby Quarry road construction spoil manageme nt project – early 
work 
 
As part of NorthConnex, the Hornsby Quarry Road Construction Spoil 
Management Project will provide Hornsby Quarry with excavated tunnel spoil 
to assist in filling the void. Once complete, Hornsby Shire Council plans to 
rehabilitate the site to provide a public recreational area benefiting the local 
community.  

To prepare for site establishment and spoil haulage for this project, 
NorthConnex will start early site preparation work at Bridge Road and Old 
Mans Valley access track, Hornsby.   

What are we doing? 
 
Preparation work will take place along Bridge Road from Roper Lane to the 
TAFE access and along Old Mans Valley access track.  The early work will 
provide the project team with information that will assist in design for the 
permanent site establishment work and for spoil haulage.  

Work activities: 
• Survey set out onsite 
• Removal of two street lights poles on Bridge Road 
• Installation of environmental controls along Bridge Road and Old Mans 

Valley access track  
• Underground service investigation work along Bridge Road  
• Temporary construction fencing set up along perimeter of construction 

work areas in Old Mans Valley, plus temporary barriers where required 
• Vegetation removal  along Bridge Road 
• Vegetation removal along Old Mans Valley access track  
• Geotechnical investigation along Bridge Road and Old Mans Valley  

access track  
• Office, work amenities and laydown area set up in Old Mans Valley.  

 
Work will start from 1 July 2016 and is expected to take up to three months to 
complete. This work will be completed during regular construction hours of 
Monday to Friday between 7am and 6pm and Saturdays between 8am and 
1pm.  



 
Parking and pedestrian access will be restricted on Bridge Road while early work is carried out. Access 
for vehicles will be maintained on Bridge Road to Hornsby TAFE, however some delays are expected.  

Pedestrian and bike access along Old Mans Valley access track will be restricted due to the 
geotechnical investigation works. Signage will be in place to safely direct Old Mans Valley track users.  

Traffic management and signage will be in place at the corner of Bridge Road and Roper Lane to 
ensure the safety of motorists, residents and workers.   

We thank you for your patience, and if you have any questions or complaints, please don’t hesitate to 
call us on 1800 997 057, email enquiries@northconnex.com.au  or visit the NorthConnex Community 
Information Centre at 118 Yarrara Road, Pennant Hills, open weekdays from 9am to 5pm.  
 
Yours sincerely 

NorthConnex Project Team 

Hornsby Quarry access and Old Man Valley 

 

 


